
DMO SCREEN ANNOUNCEMENT: 16 AUGUST 2019 
 
DMO SEEKING VIEWS ON THE SCHEDULING OF A GILT TENDER 
 
Over recent days the DMO has received a number of representations from market 
participants to consider holding a tender operation in the coming week(s) for a conventional 
gilt; various maturities have been suggested.  
 
The DMO is today requesting wider feedback from all primary dealer firms and any other 
interested parties as to the scale of demand for such an operation, the recommended 
choice of bond or maturity sector and the preferred timing of the operation. 
 
Feedback is requested by close on Monday 19 August 2019 to giltdealing@dmo.gov.uk 
and/or policy@dmo.gov.uk. In determining whether and when to schedule such an 
operation, the DMO will also take into account other external factors. A further 
announcement will be made at 8.00am on Tuesday 20 August 2019. 
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